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2020 Arkansas Solid Waste 
Conference: Arkansas Chapter - Solid 
Waste Association of North America 
Annual Conference - Postponed

03/13/2020

The Arkansas Chapter of the Solid Waste Association of North America (“SWANA”) has postponed its 
previously scheduled 2020 Annual Solid Waste Conference (“Conference”).

The Conference was originally scheduled to be held from April 7th to 9th at the Holiday Inn Northwest in 
Springdale, Arkansas.

Executive Director Carol Bevis has just announced that the Arkansas Chapter of SWANA decided to 
postpone the conference until September 1-3, 2020 due to the Coronavirus. The Conference will still be 
held at the Holiday Inn Northwest in Springdale on those dates.
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